
From: PAT KENT [mailto:patikat85@hotmail.com]  

Sent: Sunday, July 27, 2014 2:30 PM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Improved Notification Requirement for Regulations 6 

To:  Reg. Comment 

From:  Patti Kent 

Date:  July 27, 2014 

Subject:  Improved Notification Requirement for Regulation 6 

I support the proposed changes to Reg. 6 concerning notification requirements. 

*  All public notice requirements specified in section 6.207 should be issued no more than 30 days prior 

to submission of the NOI. 

In addition: 

*  The Arkansas Dept. of Health should be included in the entities notified. 

*  All federal lands and agencies including the National Park Service that would be affected by placement 

of a CAFO should be included in notification. 

*  E-mail notice to anyone joining a listserver to request notices should be included in notification. 

*  At least 2 "local" newspaper notifications in the area where CAFO is being proposed.   

The notification of a proposed CAFO placement should not be kept at a minimum and a secret.  These 

are 

quality of life issues that affect a "shared" environment.   

Thank you for allowing comment. 

Patti Kent 

618 N. Wilson Ave. 

Fayetteville, Arkansas 72701 
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